
 

Dear Neighbor, 

As you are likely aware, Blue Moon Energy LLC is proposing to develop and construct an 
approximately 70-megawatt solar electric generating facility to be located in Harrison County, 
Kentucky. The proposed solar project will be situated on approximately 1,581 acres and will 
consist of photovoltaic panels and their associated racking systems, inverters, collection system, 
transmission line, project substation and other project equipment. The project transmission line 
will be located entirely within the project’s footprint. 

Blue Moon Energy LLC is required to file an application with the Kentucky Electric Generation and 
Transmission Siting Board (“Board”) to obtain a certificate for the construction of the proposed 
electric generating facility and transmission line. This filing will occur in the coming weeks. This 
proposed construction is subject to approval by the Board, which can be reached at P.O. Box 615, 
211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615, or via phone at (502) 564-3940. 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.  
Best regards,  

 
 Jayce Walker 
Manager, Development  
  
Phone: (859) 993-0077  
Email: BlueMoon@RecurrentEnergy.com  
Company Website: www.recurrentenergy.com   
Project Website: recurrentenergy.com/bluemoon 

 


